
From: Reimer Robin E  
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2020 10:46 AM 
To: Undisclosed recipients  
Subject: FW: CVSSD update regarding VOCA competitive funds 
 
Dear CAMI RSP Grantees, 
 
If you identify direct service needs, or innovations to support direct services, you have discretion to 
redirect CAMI RSP funds to that work during this crisis. Any expenses must still be allowable under CAMI 
(eg child abuse assessment, advocacy, or treatment).  If  changes would impact delivery of our collective 
projects, we should discuss as a group.  Given that training delays may mean that both federal and state 
grant training deliverables may not be met, it is reasonable to use funds for more urgent needs. 
 
Thank you for all of your hard work and perseverance during this crisis. I admire and appreciate all of 
you more each day.  
 

Robin Reimer 

CAMI Fund Coordinator │ Crime Victim and Survivor Services Division  

Oregon Department of Justice 

Ph: (Portland) 971-673-3826 │ Cel: 503-507-4990  
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